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UPDATE  ON PRODUCTS CONTAINING GLUCOSAMINE 

 

Reference is being made to products containing glucosamine. Please note that the 

classification of such products is currently being discussed at national and EU level. Once a 

position is reached it will be published on the website together with any relevant 

information and, if necessary, any registration requirements. 

 

In the absence of safety concerns and provided that no medicinal claims are made regarding 

these products, the Medicines Authority does not object to the marketing of products 

containing glucosamine. 

 

Should you have further queries please contact the Borderline Classification Committee 

Secretariat on email: classcomm.adm@gov.mt. 
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